
 

May 31, 2023 

 

City of Kyle 

Attention: Planning and Zoning Commission 
100 W. Center Street 
Kyle, Texas 78640 

 

RE: Waffle House Kyle, TX – New Construction 

 
 

Greetings, 

 

This letter is a formal request for an extension of the Conditional Use Permit CUP-22-0055 for our 

Waffle House project located at 5767 Kyle Pkwy, Kyle, TX 78640.  

 

We are currently in the review process with the City of Kyle for our Building Permit 

BLC2023-1116, will need to go through a permitting process for the sign permit, and with 

the proposed construction to start in 2024. 

 

Please accept this request to have our permit extended until June 2024. Thank you and have 

a great day. 
 

Kind Regards,   

Sylvie Germana 

Authorized Agent/Project Coordinator for Waffle House 

Contineo Group 

755 Commerce Drive, Suite 800 

Decatur, GA 30030 

754-245-7992 - office 

sylvieg@thecontineogroup.com 

https://kyletx-energovpub.tylerhost.net/Apps/SelfService#/permit/5903ff65-4d6a-4fd9-89ef-2bfc68f88ade
mailto:sylvieg@thecontineogroup.com

